COPY. “Laaqa”

PORT OF

ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT,
88, Ledenhall Street,
E«Ce3. 4th July, 1941.

JN/WG,

Hessrs. }131‘1“ & "‘Olff Ltdo.
Belfast.

Dear Sirs
. Nos. 1050/1051,

For your information, the writer visited the Admiralty
Merchant Shipbuilding end fepeir Depertment in Glasgow on June
20th, and the following matters were discussed and agreedi-

(1) A volce pipe connecting engine room and tunnels to be
fitted in the after bulkhead of the engine room, this being to
simplify the bunker arrangements for the 12 tunnel fuel tanks,
and for our records we shall be obliged if you will forward

to us a drawing of same, and particulars as to cost,

(2) FUEL LINE HBEATER. This also has been agreed to,
and we shall De riled to know if the sum of £57 covers the

complete installation.
Yours felthfully,
(Signed) Jo NiOOIQ

Superintendent Engineer.




